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Dear Sir/Madam,

| strongly urge you not to extend snowmobile travel in the Shoshone NF/Beartooth Pass area past April 30th.
Every year myself, friends and family enjoy the outstanding spring skiing in the vicinity of the Beartooth Pass.
Extending the use of snowmobiles for another 6 weeks would create serious user conflicts, damage trails and

adversely affect valuable native wildlife.

| also encourage you to reduce snowmobile use in the High Lakes Wilderness Study Area to comply with the
1984 Wyoming Wilderness Act.

Finally I encourage you to limit motorized travel in the Inventoried Roadless areas, sensitive wildlife habitat next
to the Fitzpatrick EWilderness and near and around eligible Wild and Scenic Rivers.

Thank you,

Alex Russell



